
                2024    
     Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 4 
 
Office  will be closed. 
No Adult Bible Study 

5 6 

7 

     
   Holy Communion 

8 9 10 11 

  Adult Bible Study at  
Prairie Village 10:00 AM 

12 13 

14  

 

Basket Dinner following 
Church Service 

15 16 17 18 

 
Adult Bible Study at  
Prairie Village 10:00 AM 

19 20 

21 

Admin Council Meeting 
following Church Service 

22 Wallace Co. Fair 
4-H Judging and 
Style Revue Here 

23 Wallace Co. Fair  24 Wallace Co. Fair  25 Wallace Co. Fair  

 
Adult Bible Study at  
Prairie Village 10:00 AM 

26 Wallace Co. Fair 27 Wallace Co. Fair 

28 
Hope Springs Church 
Service and Communion 
at 2:00 P.M. 

29 30 31  Sunday School                
   9:00 A.M. 
Church Service 
   10:00 A.M. 

 

       

 Sharon Springs Methodist Church 

Pastor Galen Crippen (785) 852-3734 

529 W. 6th Ave/. P.O. Box 339 

Sharon Springs, KS 67758 



 

 

On Thursday night we had the Biker’s for Alzheimer’s come through 

on their 3,600-mile ride to raise awareness and money for research.  

Since its inception they have raised over $650,000.  Each year a new 

set of 12 college young men undertake this event. This year’s group 

were aged 19-21 and were a great group of young men. It was a joy 

hosting them for dinner after their 123 mile ride and then giving 

them a great breakfast to get on their way to Hoxie. 

 



Pastor’s Page 

July 2024                            

Happy Independence Day, have a great day whether it is at home or on the 

road. As vacations start and we go further into summer I pray you still stay 

active in church. Whether you in house or on-line we still having expenses, if 

you are on-line please mail your tithes and offerings in to the church at P.O. 

339. It is very important for us to financially support our church. We contin-

ue to have our basket dinners on the second Sunday of each month and our 

Administration meetings on the third Sunday of each month. Please plan to 

attend, we need your input. Starting around the first of September we will 

be starting a new confirmation class. Anyone over 5th grade is welcome to 

join us. This is a way for incoming people to learn about our church history 

and direction. If you are wanting to join our church this is the best way to do 

it. I plan to hold our weekly classes during Sunday school time from 9:00 – 

10:00am each Sunday. It is important for you grandparents to contact your 

kids or grandkids to invited them. It is important that I know a little in ad-

vance so that I can have enough books for everyone. This is a new program 

designed for the Global Methodist Church. Romans 1:16-17 NIV (16) For I am 

not ashamed of the gospel, because it is the power of God that brings salva-

tion to everyone who believes: first to the Jew, then to the Gentile. (17) For 

in the gospel the righteousness of God is revealed—a righteousness that is 

by faith from first to last, just as it is written: "The righteous will live by 

faith." 

 God’s Blessings,  

Pastor Galen  

JULY 

SERVICE COMMITTEE 

(Church Dinner) 

Debbie Benisch, Chairman 

Patsy Short 

Rita Kirkham 

Lillian Swartz 



VBS WAS A GREAT  HIT! 

Looks like the children as well as the adults 

are having a great time with  games and fun 

crafts.  Thank you ladies and youth leaders 

for you help in making this year 

VBS such a great time for all! 


